
  

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Douglas G. Faseler, City Manager 
 
From: Kyle Kramm 
  Main Street and CVB Director 
 
Through: Rick Cortes 
  Assistant City Manager 
 
Subject: Annual Pontiac Club Classic Car Show  
 
Date:  May 19, 2017 
 
Thomas Rauschuber, Vice President, Alamo Area Pontiac Chapter, has requested 

permission to close the 100-300 blocks of South River, 100–200 blocks East 

Donegan and Nolte Street on Saturday, September 30, 2017, for their annual car 

show.  Council had previously approved the street closure for September 23, 2017, 

but due to a conflict the date needs to be changed.  The hours of the event are 9:00 

a.m. – 4:00 p.m., but are requesting closures from 6:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for set up 

and clean-up.  They do plan on having one concessionaire in the street, selling food 

and non-alcoholic beverages, and may set up tables and possibly have entertainment.     

 

Alamo Area Pontiac Chapter will comply as required with city requirements for 

these types of events.   

 

Staff recommends approval of this request for the street closure.    
 

 

 


